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Good afternoon everyone!
We are all adjusting to a new normal this past week, we are all navigating
unchartered waters in our school, work and social lives. Please know that
in addition to myself, all of our teachers and staff are here if you need to
reach out for any reason. Please do not hesitate.

Tuesday Tales began last Tuesday on our MBS facebook page. Tuesday
Tales will continue every Tuesday at 7:15 PM. Please join us on Most
Blessed Sacrament facebook page for a bedtime story and prayers before
bed. This week coming up, we will have a special guest and on Wednesday
you are again invited to post your drawings of our story. Thank you to all
who participated last week.

A reminder that the Pope has invited all the faithful to join him in saying
the Rosary at 4:00 pm this afternoon, March 19th. Please join him.

I will continue to let you know, as soon as I am informed, of any

changes to the school calendar. As of today, we are expected to return on
March 30th with no changes to our Easter Break. If there are further
developments, you will be informed.



https://www.facebook.com/mostblessedsacramentcatholicschool/
https://twitter.com/MBSCS11242
https://www.instagram.com/mbscatholicschool/?hl=en
https://mostblessedsacramentschool.com/

May God keep us safe and healthy. Please reach out if we can help you in
any way.

It is a great time to be a Dolphin! God Bless our Families.

Counseling Corner
MBS families, students, teachers and staff-
May we all hang in there during these days and weeks
brght ahead. We are all in this together and we need to stay
connected and be here for one another. Feel free to reach
out by email at tgabbard@mbscs.org . I will be checking emails daily and will reach out

to anyone that needs to talk.

Let us pray that God sees us all through this and that He gives us the strength we all
need to get through these trying times.

Love and prayers. Theresa Gabbard

Parents, feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions tgabbard@mbscs.org .
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